
 
HIRING FOR 2021 – FUNDING APPROVED 

Womancare Midwives is looking for a New Registrant to join our growing practice of 15 
midwives. With a catchment area encompassing the city of London and privileges at 
London Health Sciences Centre (LHSC - Victoria Campus), our practice is seeking a 
full-time New Registrant to help us serve our diverse community. Womancare supports 
a mixture of primary and shared-care call structures as well as full and part-time 
caseload options. This flexibility encourages excellent work-life balance for those who 
practice at our clinic. Womancare strives to provide a supportive working environment 
and has a long tradition of mentorship for New Registrants. Womancare also welcomes 
collaboration – not just with each other, but with community health care providers as 
well.  
 
The Midwifery Department at London Health Sciences Centre has recently received 
funding which provides further opportunities to strengthen our relationship with our 
colleagues both in hospital and in community. 
 

Our spacious clinic, which is conveniently located across the road from LHSC Victoria 
Campus, has 5 clinic rooms, 2 washrooms, a kitchen and a large meeting room as well 
as providing free ample parking for midwives and clients. We employ two full-time 
support staff to keep our practice running smoothly.  

We are seeking hardworking, driven applicants who have exceptional communication 
skills, are team players and are dedicated to providing clients with informed choice. 
BIPOC midwives and midwives capable of providing care in languages other than 
English are encouraged to apply. 

Please send your resumes via fax to 519-645-8802 (attention Carly Griffith) or via email 
to admin@midwives.on.ca (please include “NR Position Interest” in the subject line).  
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